
Council Study Committee 

August 20, 2018 

8:15 p.m. 

Minutes 

 

Members present:  Mayor Kelly B. Shaw, Council members Shirley Clark, Joe Gezel, Bob Kling, Greg Marchant 

and John Parker.   Absent:  Greta Southall. 

Also present were:  Ryan Waller, Doug Bylund, Diana Bowlin, Jason Etnyre, Andy Lent and Dave Moeller with 

Snyder.  

Dave Moeller, Snyder and Associated, presented a concept plan for South “K” Street (the complete plan is on file 

in the City Clerk’s Office).  Highlights of the plan included: 

• Concept Study Results 

o Roadway type and typical cross-section 

o Cost Opinion 

o Implementation Plan 

▪ Phase 1 – Major culvert replacement - $119,000.00 

▪ Phase 2 – K Street, West 14th Street – 2nd Avenue - $3,194,000 

▪ Phase 3 – Relocation of “J” Street and signal - $857,000 

▪ Phase 4 – K Street, W 17th Street – W 14th Street - $1,150,000 

▪ Phase 5 – Underground electrical - $2,409,000 

o Project funding and phasing 

▪ STP funds ($600,000) FY 2019 

▪ CIP funds ($119,000) for culvert replacement 

▪ Enhancement funds (trail and street trees) 

▪ Special assessments (local road portion only) 

▪ Voluntary assessments 

▪ Local capital improvement funds 

Discussion included: 

• Possibly looking at a slab on grade instead of curb and gutter 

• Possibly a roundabout on “K” Street 

• Additional development in this area would require a pump station 

• Possibly abandoning the realignment of “J” and “K” Street – some committee members felt this should 

stay in the plan for future discussion – residents would like to see a traffic signal west of town 

 

Consensus was to continue analysis on the above and funding for each. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 

 


